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Betty Lawyer 

Can you believe that Easter is sneaking up on us already? After all these 
years of  dyeing easter eggs, making baskets, sending cards and all that 
it is down to what is the most important of  all. So we will go to church and 
thank God for his Son without all the extra work. It does seem like some-
thing is missing without the family and a big dinner. We hope your Easter 
is a blessed one. 
 
We want to let you know that Grape Stompers sent us an email thanking 
us for letting them use Cowtown for their dance on March 18th. We had a 
visitation to their dance, and they said 17 members came from our club. 
Thank you to all that came. They had a total of  7squares with another 
square that sat out to rest most of  the time. Next month we have Single 
Swingers at Cowtown on Friday April 14. That would be another time for 
a visitation so mark your calendar. We also need to get to Twirlers on a 
Sunday afternoon. They have been so good attending dances and class 
as angels for us. May 7 would be a great day to visit because Steve 
Woodard will be calling and Sheri will be doing lines. They dance from 
2:15 lines to 2:30. From 2:30 to 5:00 PM squares. It will be alternating 
every other tip-MS and Plus 
 
Our last club meeting was on March 13th, and we had 11 members pre-
sent. It was a super meeting, and we got a lot of  business done. We still 
need a member to take care of  sending out Sunshine cards when need-
ed. The same person could also dress the dolls for every occasion. It is 
nice to have so much help at the meetings and at classes. Thanks to all of  
you who help put things away. 
 
Have a blessed Easter. 
        Dan and Betty 



Carolyn Griswould Gene Stauffer 

Sadly, we lost two of  our long-time members last 
month, Rollin Blossey and Lois Bell. 
Rollin would travel between his homes in Colorado, 
Oregon, and Southern California. He was a good 
dancer and always willing to lend a hand.  Lois has 
been an Honorary Member for as long as I have kept 
track of  the club’s membership (2016). Sadly, I never 
knew her. 
Please keep their families in your thoughts and pray-
ers. 
You should have recei                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
ved your March 2023 Membership List. Please discard 
your previous lists. 
Also, don’t forget, you can join our club anytime. So, 
bring your dancing friends out and sign them up!  

        Gene 

Please check our website for updates 

www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org 

Bruce Roberts 
Lois Roberts 
Maurine Adams 
Don Richardson 

Apr 1 
Apr 19 
Apr 21 
Apr 22 

Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:15 

We lost Rollin Blossey last month. Many of 
you remember him as President of Cowtown 
Singles. He supported the Club even after 
moving to Colorado and helping to start  a 
Club there. A dedicated square dancer! 



Kathi Wood 

          Kathi

Dan and Betty with friends celebrat-
ing at the Senior Center 



Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or 235 2008  
 

Rounds  Bev Oren 
Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00,  

Rounds  7:00-10:00 

Squares 7:30 -10:00 

Apr 23 

April Showers 

Bring May Flowers  


